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Submitter Information

Name: Christina Mercier
Address:

Green Bay,  WI,  54302
Email: merciert@hotmail.com
Phone: 920-819-0625

General Comment

I, as a nearby citizen, have concerns about the impact of a license extension on the environment as well as
the socio-economic impacts. I have heard that there are new methods of receiving nuclear energy that are
much safer than previous methods. My hope is that these new methods are explored for lower
environmental and socio-economic impacts.
Sincerely,

 Christina Mercier
 845 Bader St. #315

 Green Bay, WI 54302
920-819-0625
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